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Dear Prospective Member, 
  

Pi Lambda Theta is an international honor society and professional association for students and 
professionals in the field of education.  With our selective requirements, our purpose is to recognize 
individuals of superior scholastic achievement and high potential for professional leadership.  PLT is the 
branch of the Phi Delta Kappa family of organizations which honors excellent scholastic achievement in 
undergraduate and graduate education programs.  Membership will instantly distinguish you from others 
in the field, and it offers various opportunities for personal and professional development at the chapter, 
regional, and international levels of the association. 
 
 Member benefits include professional networking opportunities with fellow Thetans and PDK 
members; research and project grants; learning opportunities through chapter workshops, regional 
conferences, and webinars; and access to research and publications that will help you advance your 
career.  We encourage you to visit PLT’s website, www.pilambda.org, to learn more about the benefits 
and opportunities available to members of this organization.  Locally, the Cleveland Area Chapter holds 
two fall meetings and two spring meetings to discuss relevant issues facing educators.  We have recently 
addressed topics of autism, grant writing, learning disabilities, bullying, English Language Learners, 
alternative educational career opportunities, and enhancing interviewing skills.   
 
 Please join us in promoting excellence in education!  Students enrolled in an undergraduate 
program leading to a career in education, with a 3.5 grade point average or higher (based on a 4.0 scale), 
who are second semester sophomores or higher, qualify for membership.  Students admitted to a 
graduate degree program or post-baccalaureate certification or credential program, with the intent to 
enter a career in education, must have completed at least two courses in that program.  Dues to join the 
organization are $47 plus an additional $10 for students or $15 for professionals (chapter dues).  If you 
have already joined the main organization, you can still affiliate with our chapter, #519, by paying the 
additional chapter dues. 
 

If you are interested in learning more, please send your contact information to us by February 
28, 2015.  Contact Jennifer Feola at jenhomick@hotmail.com or 440-449-4871 with your name, college 
or university, mailing address, phone number, and e-mail, and we will provide you with directions 
for applying.  It is important that we know you are interested so that you can join the local chapter and 
so we can be looking for your application to register with the national organization.  We encourage you 
to take advantage of this opportunity!     
       

Sincerely, 
      Jennifer Feola 
      Cleveland Area Chapter 
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